
From: Cashion, Joseph A SFC USARMY NG SCARNG (US) <joseph.a.cashion.mil@mail.
mil>

To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
Date: 11/3/2015 10:41:51 AM

Subject: Information that can be released
Attachments: ReleaseableInformation.pdf

Holly –
 
Per our conversation, I am attaching a form of information that can be released on service members without being 
considered an unwarranted invasion of their privacy. 
 
Also, be advised that after speaking with our National  Guard Bureau-FOIA office, I’m not sure I can give out 
information over the phone on any previous FOIA requests regarding Mr Haley in terms of who asked, what they 
wanted or when they asked.   I am checking on that now so please bear with me.   
 
If he does an interview, I would advise him to stay within guidelines of releaseable information and practice operation 
security.   Let me know if you have any questions.
 
 
 
v/r
 
Joe Cashion
SFC, NCOIC
108th PAD, SCNG
FOIA/Privacy Act Officer
McCrady TC, BLDG 3969
Eastover, SC 29044
803-299-2697 (w)
803-360-6283 (c)
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